
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you have all enjoyed a relaxing half-term break and are feeling refreshed and ready for the rest of
the Autumn term, and, in particular the run up to Christmas. The trees surrounding St Saviour’s are turning
beautiful shades of gold and brown and it really reminds one how fortunate we are to have such beautiful
surroundings. 

I wanted to take the opportunity to thank those of you who were able to join us at our Cheese and Wine
evening in the final week of Autumn 1. It was wonderful to see so many parents and carers come together
for a tour of the school and a closer look at the arts at St Saviour’s. We’re so proud of all the children who
contributed to the art projects on display - your creativity shone through, and it was a pleasure to share
your hard work with the community. You can see photographs of some of the artworks later in the
newsletter.

This week, we have been learning all about Black History Month. The children have engaged in various
activities and discussions that celebrate the contributions and achievements of Black individuals
throughout history. This has been a wonderful opportunity for them to learn more about different cultures
and the importance of inclusion. All of this will of course be celebrated at our forthcoming Black History
Month assembly on Wednesday 6th November. Please remember that years 1,2 & 3 will have an assembly
at 9:15am; while years 4,5 & 6 will have an assembly at 2:30pm. I hope that many of you will be able to join
us for this event.

I have written to you separately about two upcoming events, but would like to take the opportunity to
remind you of them. 
On Thursday 7th November, we’re looking forward to seeing “The 2 Johns”, who specialise in online safety
for children. They will be delivering workshops for the children, as well as a session for parents, to support
safe and responsible internet use at home and school. The parent sessions will be online from 8:00-(;30pm.
A link for this session has been sent to you. if you have not received it, please contact the office.

Parents’ Evening will be held on Tuesday 12th November and Wednesday 13th November. You should have
received a message from School Cloud to make a booking. This is a great chance to discuss your child’s
progress and celebrate their hard work and achievements this term.

Finally, I would like to close this edition of the newsletter with a quote from Hebrews 11:3, “By faith we
understand that the worlds were framed by the word of God, so that the things which are seen were not
made of things which are visible”

Best wishes,
Mr Pitchford
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Well done to everyone that

gave in their art projects.
They all look great!
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